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We have had such a fun time during our 
first week of the 3K class! We have been 
learning about our roles and routines 
here at school. We have been learning 
about how we stay safe in our classroom 
and all of our friends names! This week 
we have read the book NO, DAVID!, the 
kids loved this book and they have been 
talking about it all week! We will continue 
to review our routine next week so that 
we can have an awesome year of 
learning. We also celebrated Niyans
birthday on Tuesday and we love 
celebrating our friends!

-Brooks has a birthday 
coming up on September 
11th
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Week of: August 9th – 13th

I just wanted to tell you 
all thank you for letting 
me love and teach your 
babies this year. I love 
them all already and I 
am so excited for the 
year ahead!

-Mrs. Bryce 


